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PUBLIC NOTICE


A quorum of the Bend Park & Recreation District Board of Directors will gather in Sunriver, Oregon for the ORPA Conference, October 23, 24 and 25. The conference is for training purposes only, no business will be discussed and no decisions will be made. 

For additional information, please contact: Sheila Reed at sheilar@bendparksandrec.org or 541-706-6151.
[bookmark: _GoBack]




*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*	*

[image: ]
image1.jpeg
Sl

Bend Park &

Recreation

DISTRICT




image2.jpg
District Office
799 S:W. Columbia St., Bend, Oregon 97702 | bendparksandrec.org | 541-389-7275




